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February 5, 2004 (Agenda) 
 
 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

LAFCO 02-15 –Robinson Reorganization - Extension  
of Time to Complete Proceedings 

 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission extend for a period of one year, to February 6, 2005, the time 
permitted to complete the Robinson Reorganization (LAFCO 02-15). 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
On February 6, 2003, the Commission approved the Robinson Reorganization, an annexation to 
the City of Santa Maria and detachments from the Santa Barbara County Fire Protection District, 
Santa Barbara County Resource Conservation District and Laguna County Sanitation District.   
 
Government Code section 57001 specifies that if boundary change proceedings are not 
completed within one year of LAFCO’s approval, the proceeding is abandoned, unless prior to 
the expiration of that year LAFCO authorizes an extension of time.   
 
Since there is insufficient time to complete the proceeding by February 6, if the Commission 
does not extend the time, this proceeding it will become null and void on that date. 
 
Enclosed is a letter from the City of Santa Maria requesting a one-year time extension to 
complete the Robinson Reorganization.  The staff concurs with the request and recommends that 
the Commission approve the time extension to complete the proceeding.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
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